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29 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
EYFS and KS1 Pantomime Trip – Tuesday 28th November 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are excited to announce that the EYFS and KS1 children will be visiting the National Trust Theatre 
Royal in Bury St. Edmunds to watch the pantomime production of Snow White on Tuesday 28th 
November.  
 
On this day, please arrive at school at 8:30 a.m. as the children will be travelling by coach, leaving 
promptly at 9.00 a.m. The children can be collected from school at the usual pick-up time.  
 
Your child will need to wear their school uniform. 
 
We will enjoy a school packed lunch when we return to school. Alternatively, you can provide your 
child with a packed lunch from home.    
 
The cost of this trip will be met from the new termly donations which all parents are asked to make. If 
we do not receive sufficient contributions then the trip will not be able to go ahead.  Please complete 
this online form to confirm that you give permission for your child to take part in the trip and to order 
a school packed lunch, if required. 
 
If your child has an EHCP, please do contact us to talk about the arrangements for your child. 
 
We will need parent volunteers to make this trip happen. If you are able to come on the trip with us, 
please let your class teacher know as soon as possible. All volunteers’ names will be collected, and we 
will select names at random.  
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

EYFS and KS1 Team 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L1QKrno4bkW-bmCbsuWWFVh-MYC4d2dJl-XJez5JLrtUNlhZSzVZRUkwRjNGTjVKMEU2TFlWVkszWC4u

